
From: Dempsey, Patrick M. 
Sent: 8/21/2012 5:25:32 PM 
To: 'ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov' (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

'will@visageenergy.com' (will@visageenergy.com); 
'catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov' (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov); O'Brien, Rose 
(obrienl2@llnl.gov); 'jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov' (jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Lawrence Livermore Visit 

Hi Ditas, 

Plan on three hours while you are here plus travel time so we can make the most of your trip. 
Once we find a good date we can talk to firm up the agenda. Thanks Ditas 

-Patrick 

From: Katague, Ditas [mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 05:08 PM 
To: Dempsey, Patrick M. 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com>; Sandoval, Catherine J.K. <catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov>; 
will@visageenergy.com <will@visageenergy.com>; O'Brien, Rose; Jovita Chan 
<jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Valerie Malliett <valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Lawrence Livermore Visit 

Patrick, 
Sorry to be getting back to you so late, I was out of town for the last few weeks. 

Let me work with her schedulers to find a time that would work. How much time will the visit 
take? Would it be a half day or 2 hours? We just have to build in travel time and find an 
opening in her schedule. 

Thanks, 
Ditas 

Sent from my iPad 

On Aug 6, 2012, at 6:49 PM, "Dempsey, Patrick M." <dempsey4@llnl.gov> wrote: 

Thanks Brian. Ditas, we would enjoy having you visit Lawrence Livermore 
National Laboratory in Livermore. Please let me know what we can do to 
accommodate your visit. Rose O'Brien is actually our protocol officer but, as an 
executive with our presidents office, I can assure you that LLNL will make your 
visit is worthwhile and informative. 

SB GT&S 0203733 

mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:will@visageenergy.com
mailto:catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:obrienl2@llnl.gov
mailto:jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:will@visageenergy.com
mailto:jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:dempsey4@llnl.gov


Patrick Dempsey 
Directors Office 
Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory 
(925) 423-1868 
DempseY4@Jliil.gov 

Sent with Good (www.good.com) 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 03:01 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Ditas Katague (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
(catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Will Johnson (will@visageenergy.com); Dempsey, Patrick M. 
Subject: Lawrence Livermore Visit 

Ditas - At NARUC, Catherine asked me to reach out to you to schedule 
a visit to the Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory. I understand the 
lab has the following dates available for you to visit them: Aug 24; 27; 28 
and Sep 4; 7. You should be able to complete the tour in 3-4 hours. 
None of the utilities will be attending the tour with you but I have cc'd 

one of LLNL's protocol officers, Patrick Dempsey, Please feel free to 
contract him directly regarding whether the dates work for you. If not, 
Patrick can suggest other times to accommodate your busy schedule. 

Brian 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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